
 

The Restored Lives Course will begin on: 
Thursday 7th October, 2021 for 7 sessions, 

followed by a ‘Celebration’ on Thursday 25th 
November 2021.  

 
 

Sessions will begin at 7.00pm with a light meal of soup and 
bread and ends at 9.30pm.Refreshments are served half way 

through the evening. 
 

Contact us:     restoredlives@cheadle.org.uk    
or book direct at:    stmaryscheadle.churchsuite.co.uk/events/agcfzxs3   

or telephone us on: 07940567046            


